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At last the wall was completed to half its height around the entire city, for the people had worked with enthusiasm.- Nehemiah 4:6

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS BAZAAR

The Christmas Bazaar is our Fall
Semester required fundraiser. Items
for sale may be dropped off Friday
afternoon, Nov 19th, between 1 and
6 pm. So many cute crafts have
already been created. We are excited
for a great Bazaar and are praying
for God’s provision in a big way.
Tell your friends. See you there!!

C R A F T I N G  D A Y  - -  F U N  F O R  A L L
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LCA Students participated in a school-wide assembly
honoring Veterans and America. The special program
began with a prayer and singing God Bless America,
followed by a short video explaining Veterans Day and
thanking our armed forces.

Crafting for our annual fundraiser brings fun and fellowship for all.  In
preparation for our Christmas Bazaar, students, staff and family got
together on a Saturday to craft together. “I’m looking forward to not only
making homemade crafts but spending time with our LCA community -
our family of families,” said an LCA parent. “It was the Christmas Bazaar
Crafting day last year where I really got to know other parents. I can’t wait
to craft again, and I hope to meet some of our new families who have
joined the school this year.”
 

VETERANS  DAY  PROGRAM

Michael Plotner, a Veteran and parent of students at LCA, concluded our
time with a question and answer session.  Students asked questions
regarding Plotner’s time in the service as a paratrooper and gained a
glimpse of what serving our country in the armed forces entails. 

We appreciate and thank all who serve our country to protect the
freedoms we cherish. We recognize that freedom isn’t “free” and are
honored to say “thank you” to those dedicated individuals who sacrifice
so we can live free.  Thank you and God Bless!



Ms. Cassidy Henrie, is the new Lead Teacher on Tuesdays, Thursdays, and
Fridays, and our assistant teacher for Mondays and Wednesdays. She previously
lived in Mountain View, Wyoming, where she gained experience working in
preschool and with special needs children and adults of all ages. She is currently
going to school online with a major in Special Education. “In the coming years, I
hope to be part of a special education team in a preschool, as well as helping with
the children’s ministry at church. I am blessed to be able to work with each of
your kids and to be able to teach them more about the Lord!”  Preschool
Bibletime is blessed to have Ms. Henry full time Monday through Friday and we
look forward to all that she brings to our amazing teaching team.

NEW TEACHERS  JO IN  PRESCHOOL  B IBLET IME

LCA IS AN OFFICIAL

MEMBER OF THE

ASSOCIATION OF 

CLASSICAL CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS

“Hello! My name is Cherith Ferrett, your children may already have mentioned me
by Miss Ferrett. I was blessed with the opportunity to teach your children   part-
time this fall and have found them delightful.” Ms. Ferrett is a senior at the
University of Wyoming pursuing a degree in Elementary Education planning to
graduate this coming spring. She enjoys growing plants and making arts and crafts.
“Faith, Family and Friends are very important to me, as is investing in your
children, teaching them about the Lord and life. Thank you for the warm welcome
I have received, and I hope to get to know you better in the coming weeks.”  Ms.
Ferrett is scheduled to work at Preschool Bibletime through December when she
moves back to her hometown to complete her student teaching. 
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NOVEMBER DATES TO REMEMBER

Thanksgiving Break

NOVEMBER 2 -- NO SCHOOL
Staff Development Day

NOVEMBER 24 - 26 -- NO SCHOOL

THE BIG "3" OF LCA

RESILIENT HOPE IN JESUS

BIBLE INTEGRATION

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

Join us in praising God and thanking Him for answering our preschool staffing prayers. Our preschool
program is extremely popular this year, and we are so thankful to be fully staffed again. If you know
anyone interested in enrolling, we still have a few openings left on Thursdays and Fridays. More
information about our preschool program can be found at www.preschoolbibletime.org.


